
This week

Christmas shows, Years 1,2 and 3


This week, we enjoyed watching the Year 1, 2, and 3 pupils from the Branwen, Pwyll, and 
Manawydan communities perform “Sioe yr Anifeiliaid" The school hall was full for each 
performance, and it was wonderful to see the pupils enjoying themselves on stage! A huge 
thank you to all the pupils who contributed to the performances and for sharing such an 
important message reminding us of the true spirit of Christmas. Thank you to the staff for 
all their hard work preparing the pupils for the shows. We would also like to thank our 
parents for your continued support and for providing the fantastic costumes. The school 
community is an integral part of Ysgol Treganna, and it was wonderful to welcome our 
families into the school this week. We are looking forward to the Years 4, 5, and 6 
Christmas performances next week!


Sherman Theatre                                                                                                                                                                            
This week, Years 1 and 2 pupils went to watch the show "Yr Hugan Fach Goch" at the 
Sherman Theatre, Cardiff. Everyone had a fantastic time and thank you to the staff for 

organising and the volunteers who helped us. 


Christmas lunch

The school's Christmas lunch will be on Wednesday, the 18th of December. Remember to 
book as usual on Parent Pay.


    Christmas Jumper Day

We will be raising money for the Save the Children charity, by wearing Christmas jumpers 
to school, on Thursday, December the 12th. We kindly ask for a donation of £1 to be paid 
via Parent Pay.


Inset day January

Remember that we have an Inset day on Monday the 6th of January. The pupils will start 
back in school after the Christmas holidays, on Tuesday, the 7th of January.
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Pwyll Christmas 
show Years 4,5 

and 6

10/12/24


Branwen 
Christmas show 
Years 4,5 and 6


11/12/24


Manawydan 
Christmas show

Years 4,5 and 6


12/12/24


Bike Bus

13/12/24


Thank you 
to“Laura’s”in 

Canton for our 
Christmas trees.
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Link to the PTA shop

https://ysgol-gymraeg-treganna-parent-teacher-association.sumupstore.com


PTA


Thank you to the PTA and all the volunteers for holding a wonderful Christmas Fair at the school 
last Saturday. We really appreciate your efforts to raise money for the school. 


Remember to buy raffle tickets from the PTA shop. The tickets will be on sale until the 9th of 
December.


https://ysgol-gymraeg-treganna-parent-teacher-association.sumupstore.com/
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Language Pattern of the Week


Next week, the language pattern of the week is..

Wyt ti eisiau…? (Do you want…?)

Ydw/ Dim diolch (Yes/ No thanks)


Challenge

Hoffwn i… oherwydd… (I would like… because…)


Discussion topic of the week

Cymwynas dda wnes i heddiw oedd…(A good favor I did today was…)


Song of the week

Mei Gwynedd & Plant Ysgol Treganna - Nadolig Llawen a Blwyddyn Newydd Dda


Idiom of the week

Dyfal donc a dyr y garreg (Perseverance pays in the end)


Applications for Reception 2025


If your child is in Math/Nursery, remember you still have to apply for a place in Reception, 
for September 25.


Here is the application link:

https://www.cardiff.gov.uk/ENG/resident/Schools-and-learning/Schools/Applying-
for-a-school-place/Primary-school/Pages/default.aspx


Applications close on Monday, the 13th of January, 2025.


                                           Christmas shows Y 4,5 and 6

We are looking forward to welcoming you to the school next week for the Years 4,5 and 6 
Christmas shows.


Please remember that pupils in Years 4, 5, and 6 are attending on all three 
evenings. However, purchase a ticket for your child's community performance.


https://www.cardiff.gov.uk/ENG/resident/Schools-and-learning/Schools/Applying-for-a-school-place/Primary-school/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.cardiff.gov.uk/ENG/resident/Schools-and-learning/Schools/Applying-for-a-school-place/Primary-school/Pages/default.aspx

	Ysgol Treganna
	This week


